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Pete K. Rahn, Director

August 11, 2006
Dear Consultant:

The Missouri Highway and Transportation Commission is requesting the services of a consultant engineering
firm to perform the described professional services.

The general description of these services is to conduct a thorough, in-depth inspection and evaluation and
provide a thorough report of findings of the capacity and life expectancy for the Missouri River Bridges at
Glasgow and Miami, MO. In addition, we would also require that a rehabilitation strategy and cost estimate
to keep the structures in service for fifty years be provided. Our expected delivery for these items from the
selected consultant will be six months from the notice to proceed. Letters of interest from your firm should
include providing the services for  both structures. A detailed scope of services will be established as a
result of the discussion with the selected consultant.

If your firm would like to be considered for the consulting services, you may express your interest by
responding to:

Shyam Gupta, P.E., State Bridge Engineer

Missouri Department of Transportation

105 West Capitol Avenue

P.O. Box 270

Jefferson City, MO 65102

Please limit your letter of interest to no more than five pages. This letter should include a statement to
indicate why your firm is interested in the project. It should also include any other information, which might
help us in the selection process, such as persons, or team you would assign to the project, backgrounds of
those individuals, and other projects your company has completed similar to these projects. We will utilize
the consultant information already on file so we will not need a lengthy submittal of other general company
information. In addition, personal presentations will not be required but follow-up conversations with your
firm may be used to aid the selection process.

We request that all letters be received by 4:00 pm, August 31, 2006.

Sincerely,
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Dave N1chols, P.E.
Director of Program Delivery

kn

cc: Mr. Dan Niec—d2
Mr. Shyam Gupta-br
Mr. Jim Carney—mt

Our mission is to provide a world-class transportation experience that delights our customers and promotes a prosperous Missouri.



